
Monday 30th September 2019 

 

 
Working Together 

    Registered Charity No 1072076 

 

THE FRIENDS OF WHITEHILL & HIGHBURY SCHOOLS FUNDRAISING DISCOS 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We will shortly be hosting our ever-popular school discos run by Disco Factory UK. These will be happening on 
the following dates: 
 

Whitehill Discos: Thursday 7th November 2019 
Lower School Disco -6.15pm – 7.30pm 
Upper School Disco- 7.45pm – 9.00pm 

Tickets for the Whitehill discos can be purchased online or on the door  

**THIS IS A DROP-OFF EVENT, IF YOU ARE DRIVING, PLEASE PARK OFF-SITE** 

At drop-off, the children will enter the school via the main entrance, but you will need to collect them from the exit 

leading to the walkway between the lower and upper school playgrounds. 

Highbury Disco: Friday 8th November 2019 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2: 6:15pm – 7:30pm 

Tickets for this disco must be purchased in advance and are sold on a first come, first served basis, as there is an upper 
limit due to health and safety. 

 
 **CHILDREN MUST BE ACCOMPANIED TO THIS EVENT, A MAXIMUM OF 1 RESPONSIBLE ADULT PER CHILD** 

 
UNFORTUNATELY, NURSERY CHILDREN OR SIBLINGS OUTSIDE THE STATED YEAR GROUPS ARE NOT PERMITTED TO 

ATTEND 
 

Please enter via the main entrance to the school 

 
Tickets are priced at £5.00 per child. This includes entry to the disco, 1x sweet or 1x savoury snack, plus 
unlimited squash and water. 
 
Other merchandise will be available to purchase on the night at an additional cost. 
 
We ask that children bring their own labelled drink bottle to these events 

Payment can be made by registering/logging in to www.classlist.com (app also available) 

If you are not already registered with Classlist from previous years, please do so by Friday 4th October 2019 

Tickets will then be made available under the “events” section of the website from Monday 7th October 2019 

and will be on sale to purchase until Friday 1st November 2019. 

Yours Sincerely, 

THE FRIENDS OF WHITEHILL & HIGHBURY SCHOOLS 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

***** PARENT/CARER VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FOR THIS EVENT ***** 

Please consider volunteering at these fundraisers, we cannot proceed without help. Please contact us via our 

usual email address highburyandwhitehillpta@yahoo.com specifying which disco you are able to support. 

http://www.classlist.com/
mailto:highburyandwhitehillpta@yahoo.com

